
 
 

 
 

 

16 December 2021 

Our Reference:  HA1396 

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
concerning information about the Police & Crime Plan consultation results.  Your 

request was received on 22 November 2021 and has been given the reference 

HA1396. 

You have requested the following information: 

Request:   

With regards to the PCC news- release on the 25th October 2021 
"Almost 5,000 local residents and partners have given their views on the Police and 

Crime Commissioner’s draft Police and Crime Plan" 

1. Could you tell me when and where the survey took place and details of the 
questions asked ? 

 
2. Could you tell me if the PCC Office hold the results of the survey and the 

actual almost 5000 replies? 
 

3. Please can you provide the actual responses with age-range, M/F and first 3 
digits of the post-code. 

Without of course any information which would enable the person to be 

identified. 

Response: 
The information you are seeking is held by the Office of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner and is publicly available on the website.  You can access this via the 
following link: Police and Crime Plan: 2021 Public Consultation Results - Hampshire 

Police and Crime Commissioner (hampshire-pcc.gov.uk) . I have also attached the 

information as a pdf document for reference.  From this information you can see 
that there are data sets which are broken down by age range and gender, but as 

https://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/get-involved/consultations/consultation-results/police-and-crime-plan-2021-public-consultation-results
https://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/get-involved/consultations/consultation-results/police-and-crime-plan-2021-public-consultation-results


 

 

the survey only requested respondents to indicate the district in which they lived 

and not postcodes, this is not information that is held by the Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner. 

 
I do hope this information is helpful, but if you are unhappy with the way this 

request has been handled or the decision made, you have the right to require the 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision.  

Complaints should be made in writing to email address: 
opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk or to the address shown below. If you are unhappy 

with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner.  
Contact details can be found by visiting the website: https://ico.org.uk/ 

 

mailto:opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk
https://ico.org.uk/

